Classroom News

WEEK OF AUGUST 10, 2023

Welcome!

Dear Kindergarten families,

Welcome to HLA!!! Here is our first newsletter of the school year. Each week you will be provided with an updated newsletter as well as a digital copy that will be emailed to you. Please be sure to read the newsletter each

week, as it will have important school and classroom information. I am looking forward to a very creative and successful school

year with my students! Sincerely, Ms. Martinez

Important dates:

Monday August 14th -All students will attend

Wednesday August 16th -Beginning of the Year testing

Thursday August 24th-State FAST testing

Reminders:

- Please ensure your child has a healthy snack and water bottle each day.
- Each student should have a change of clothes provided with their name labeled.
- Students must wear shoes (sneakers) that they can put on and take off on their own.
- Please sign up on the Remind app to receive important reminders and pictures of your kiddos.
- Students should wear their blue butterfly t shirts on Monday the 14th for pictures!

Contact Information

Email: nmartinez@hlacharter.com

Remind App link: https://www.remind.com/join/f87ecb